A:I/I* Clinton Smith <clinton.smith@como.gov>

Request to Table

1 message

Tim Crockett <tim@crockettengineering.com> Fri, Jun 16, 2017 at 3:22 PM
To: Clinton Smith <clinton.smith@como.gov>
Cc: "korbieth@gmail.com" <korbieth@gmail.com>

Mr. Smith,
On behalf of my clients, Phil and Erin Teeple, we would like to request a second tabling of the Teeple rezoning request.
We would respectfully request this item to be tabled to the August 10th Planning and Zoning meeting.

Phil has met with a group of neighbors to discuss his request. At that meeting the group asked for some additional
information. In order to comply with their request, my client needs more time to complete the information for their
requests. That is the reason for the further request to table.

We appreciate Planning and Zoning considering this request. We believe that by not rushing through things and keeping
discussions going with the neighbors is the appropriate action. Furthermore, we feel confident that the additional time will
allow us ample and proper time to address the concerns presented to my client in their meeting.

Please review and should you have questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tim Crockett
Crockett Engineering

Sent from my iPhone



